
Susan’s Update for 20230205  GDG 
 

Greetings all! 

 

The weather delayed our trip to Texas to visit grandkids for 

most of the week, and on Thursday, when the weather 

cleared in Missouri, the tail of that low front extended down 

through Texas.  So we left in the sunshine, arrived in mid-

Oklahoma as the winter storm warning expired, and watched 

the ice form on the trees from the border to the kids' 

house!  And by the next day at noon it was all gone! 

 

Susan is enjoying time with the 4 and 1 year old... interpreting new words, coloring masterpieces 

together, and all imaginations are blossoming!  We went to a museum yesterday with a lot of 

interaction for all ages, and then to Texas-sized worship this morning.  We are grateful for the 

freedom to take off as we can, and we'll be home later this week.   

 

Just as we note nuances and changes in ability with the kids, we also note the same with Susan... 

this is a process.  A long process.  Some recent articles have implied that there is a new 

breakthrough treatment and/or pill.  Totally NOT verified at this point, so we make the most of 

each day.  

 

Thanks for checking out that website page called "Susan's Story"--  I'm learning how to use it 

better, but slowly!  Several have subscribed to the page by sharing their email, and I will work to 

figure out how to send a direct message.  For now, I will link each update to the button on that 

page and you can access this message from there as desired. 

 

May you enjoy the daily blessings of time together with your loved ones this week! 

 

Gary 

 

 
 


